
Iprcsibent’s Office.

February 11th, 1924

Principal Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur ;

I am sending you a statement of the regulations 

adopted by the Senate of the University in regard to the Robert Bruce 

Bursaries. As yet no Bursaries or Scholarships have been awarded, but 

the amount received by the Bursar of the University on September 28th, 

1923, from the Royal Trust Company on behalf of these Bursaries was 

§236.77. Ho disbursements therefrom have been made up to date.

Yours sincerely,

President


